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To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here.  Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

  Which Week? 

This Week: Monday 24th June (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 1st July (Week 2) 

Year 8 Parents/Carers HPV Vaccinations Letter 
School-aged children are offered the human papillomavirus vaccination (HPV) via the national school aged 

immunisation programme. This is now a single dose only as this has been found to be as effective.  

Please let us know as soon as possible if you DO or DO NOT want your child to have the recommended course of HPV vaccination by:  

1. Completing the consent form on-line at: https://www.bchcschoolagevaccs.nhs.uk  

2. Quoting Letter Reference - 146379-407  Access Code - 7460     GO TO PAGE 2 FOR DETAILS 

Inside Kingshurst 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Not 1, but 2 chances to 

Friday 28th June 2024 
Just a reminder that Friday is a staff training day. 

All students return Monday 1st July at 8.30am. 

Walking on Sunshine! 
Friday afternoon was dominated by the respective Leav-

ers Assemblies for both our Year 11 and Year 13 stu-

dents who have now officially finished for the summer!  

Massive thanks go to Mr Tindall for organising the event, 

Miss Foster for leading the assembly for Year 11 and Mr 

Bowers for similarly leading the assembly for Year 13. In 

addition we would also like to thank the Catering Team 

for putting on a BBQ for the students to finish their time 

(for the moment) with a Mediterranean buffet to match 

the beautiful 

summers after-

noon, a wonderful accompaniment to the heartfelt con-

versations and reminiscing  with the peers and teaching 

staff alike. 

As normal, students’ brought their ‘A-game’ and attend-

ed the event with fully decorated shirts, ready to receive 

the well wishes of their friends and staff who taught 

them. It was a super way to end the week and an amaz-

ing way for them to end their academic year. However, 

we look forward to welcoming many of our Year 11s 

back to us once they have received their results in the 

summer, to 

tackle the 

next stage 

of their 

studies within the academy’s successful Sixth Form! 

Best of luck to you all! 

Best of luck also to our 

Year 10 students sitting 

their first formal mock 

examinations in each of 

their core subjects next 

week. Please CLICK HERE 

for more details. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/
https://www.bchcschoolagevaccs.nhs.uk
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/
https://www.instagram.com/tgakingshurst/
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/exam-dates/





